SUBLETTE COUNTY SHERIFF’'S OFFICE

Dave Lankford
Sheriff

P.O. Box 701
35% South Tyler
Pinedale, WY 82941

News Release

The Sublette County Sheriff’s Office continues to diligently investigate the assault that occurred
at the SAFV house in Pinedale. The Wyoming State Crime Lab is assisting in the
investigation. The incident occurred during the nighttime hours of October 23, 2012 and the
early morning hours of October 24, 2012. The Sheriff's Office is requesting community
assistance with the investigation. If you have information regarding this incident, please
contact dispatch at (307) 367-4378.
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